Year 1 Newsletter - Spring 1

We all hope you've had a lovely Christmas break and we wish you all a healthy and happy New Year.

We are looking forward to our new term with the children.

If you would like further information on what your child will be learning this half-term, please take a look at the Year 1 Curriculum Page.

Our Year One saint is St Thérèse of Lisieux. "Do all that you do with love."

Reminders

Please ensure that ALL school uniforms are named so that items can be returned to children promptly.

PE Days: These remain as Tuesdays for indoor PE and Thursdays for outdoor PE.

Please ensure you send your child in full PE kit and suitable footwear.

Earrings are not to be worn on PE days and should be left at home for safety.

Inhalers: If your child uses an inhaler, please send a spare one in with completed consent forms.

Water bottles: Please make sure your child brings a named water bottle each day.

Reading books: Please ensure all reading books come into school EVERY day. Many thanks.

Homework: Your child will still be bringing homework books every week to work on. Your support in this would be greatly appreciated.

Email: We can be contacted via email at: yearoneatsotsrcp@gmail.com or through the school office.

Change of details: Please remember to let school know if you change phone number, emergency contacts and photo consent so that we can keep our records updated.

Spring Term - Monday 8th January

Dates for the diary:

Children's Mental Health Week / 'The Big Dribble Football Challenge' Week - 5th - 9th February NSPCC Number Day - 2nd February

Half-Term - Monday 19th February-Friday 23rd February

Special dates:

Mary, the Holy Mother of God - 1st January
Epiphany of the Lord - 6th January
Baptism of the Lord - 8th January
Shrove Tuesday - 13th January
The Presentation of the Lord - 2nd February
Ash Wednesday & Valentine's Day - 14th February
1st Sunday of Lent - 18th February